
 
 

 

 
 
18 November 2020 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
I am writing to confirm that school will be open for all Year 10 students on Thursday 19th 
November 2020, as previously announced in our letter to parents on Monday where we 
outlined the reasons for the partial school closure. 
 
Year 10 students should attend school as usual, arriving at school between 8.15 and 
8.25 am.  School will finish at 1.30 pm. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 

 

 

Ian Wilson / Helen Marriott 
Co-Headteacher 
 
 


